
Report of the Shirley/Papanui Community Board to the Council meeting of 27 May 2004 

10. PROPOSED ROAD NAMES 
 
 The Board received a report seeking approval of names for two new roads, and one new right of way 

in the next two stages of the Styx Mill Country Club residential subdivision.  
 
 The Board resolved that the names Rindle Lane, Springbrook Lane and Millcreek Lane be approved. 
 
 


